
 

 

    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       
 

 

23/01/25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are excited to announce that in celebration of British Science Week, we will be 

hosting a Silly Science Workshop on 10th March in our school hall. This engaging 

and fun-filled event will be led by the renowned Professor Nitrate, who will guide 

the children through a series of fascinating (and sometimes silly) science 

experiments. It promises to be an educational and entertaining day for all! 

Details of the Workshop: 

• Date: 10th March 

• Cost: £5 per child 

• Dress Code: Children are encouraged to dress up as a scientist—whether it’s 

a lab coat, goggles, or any other scientific attire they can dream up! 

• Please log into your ParentPay account to make your payment  

This interactive workshop is a wonderful opportunity for the children to explore the 

wonders of science in a hands-on and enjoyable way. We hope to inspire their 

curiosity and spark a lifelong interest for science. 

We look forward to an exciting and memorable British Science Week celebration! 

Kind regards 

Mrs Craven -Science Lead and Class Teacher RB 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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